Hymn Festival
We Sing the Year ‘Round – A Celebration in Song
Sunday, October 21, 2018
3:00 PM
St. Paul’s Episcopal Church, Canton
Dr. John Ferguson, Festival Director

The choirs of St. Paul’s, St. Timothy’s-Massillon, and St. Mark’s-Canton will join community voices on a journey through themes of the church year, exploring various styles of hymnody along the way.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Festival director John Ferguson, a gifted organist, composer, conductor, and author, served for twenty-nine years at St. Olaf College in Northfield, Minnesota, as Professor of Organ and Church Music. A native of Cleveland, Ohio, Ferguson studied at Oberlin College, Kent State University, and the Eastman School of Music. He taught at Kent State University from 1963-78, during which time he also served as Organist-Choirmaster of the United Church of Christ, Kent, Ohio.  
